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Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 at 4:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: 6/9 Agenda Follow-up | TASA Technology

Good afternoon, Commissioner Fay. Hope this finds you, your family, and the PSC staff doing well.

Within the past couple of weeks, I've followed-up with Commission staff and understand that the prospective

technology workshop you discussed during the 6/9 Agenda may be deferred in lieu of your research on the topic. As the

research progresses, please let me know if we can answer any questions or provide relevant data. In the interim, we
appreciate the collegial nature of the PSC — FTRI relationship and look forward to a productive year ahead.

Thanks for your continued support of TASA.
Stay healthy.

Regards,
Sean

SEAN BANKSTON

Executive Director

Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc.
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